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Dear WACOMA Institutional Coordinators 
Prof. Irene Laiz, Univ of Cadiz 
Prof. Alice Newton, Univ of Algarve 
Dear WACOMA Associated Partners 

Dear Professors and Administrative Units of the University of Bologna 

Dear Teachers and Tutors 

Dear Wacoma students 1st Cohort      sept 13, 2019 

  

 

 

I am pleased to officially invite you at the Rector’s Welcome to the 2nd cohort of Wacoma 
Students held on  

 
Sept 17th at 11 a.m. at the Sala Ulisse of the Accademia delle Scienze, via Zamboni 33 (Bologna) 

 
with the following programme: 
 
10.45 Registration of attendants  
11.00 Welcome by the Rector of the University of Bologna, Prof. Francesco Ubertini 
11.20 Wacoma students’ 2nd Cohort presentations 
12.00 Welcome by Wacoma students 1st Cohort 
12.15 Coordinators’ highlights on WACOMA programme and mobility  
12.45 Lunch buffet 
 
 
14.00 WACOMA student meet Partners and Coordinators  
 

 

Best Regards 

Your Sincerely 
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